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A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR READERS 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                           Changing Light by Robert Fulton 

 
FROM OUR PRESIDENT – ROY THOMAS APAGB HonFWPF 

 

I would like to wish you all a Happy and Prosperous New Year in 2017 and hope that you and 
your families continue to enjoy this hobby of ours! I wish you all success in the 
competitions, exhibitions and awards that you enter – but, regardless of how the 
Judges score your work, be personally proud of your images –believe in your own 
work and perhaps you will create a new popular style for the future. 
 

I need to express my thanks to: - 
 

1. The PAGB Executive – the Team of Volunteers who keep our exciting programme going each 
year and ensuring the continual improvement seen. 

 

2. The Executives of our 15 Federations covering Great Britain and Northern Ireland – another 
large number of Volunteers that provide services to all our Camera Clubs and provide the teams 
of helpers who assist at the PAGB Annual Events, whilst also managing to run their own 
Federation programme. 
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3. The Committees that run our 1000+ Camera Clubs who devise programmes for their members 
and encourage them to partake in Photographic Events enabling each of them to improve and 
enjoy photography in all parts of the country. 

 

4. To our 30-40,000 members who regularly attend their Clubs and support Club, Federation and 
PAGB activities in their area – have a great 2017 it’s your enthusiasm on which our whole 
organisation is built. 
 

These people must represent one of the largest Volunteer organisation in the UK – we have no physical 
Headquarters and no salaried employees but, each year, the whole gang of volunteers manage an exciting, 
competitive, educational and quality range of events that bring the best of British Photography to the fore – and 
I must say that each year the quality improves. THANKS GUYS & GALS!! 
 

And last, but not least, to our loyal band of Sponsors who support us throughout the year, not just 
financially but also by attending and taking part in many of our Annual events. Their enthusiasm is 
brilliant and they deserve to be considered when you think of adding to your Photographic Equipment 
or spending on consumables.                                                                Have a Great 2017   Roy Thomas         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Find out who’s speaking on the Live Stage – new programme announced 

The Live Stage is not to be missed. With talks ranging from shooting creative portraits and lighting 
masterclasses, to a live catwalk show where you can put your newly learned skills to the test, the 
programme offers something for everyone. See the full line up at – 

https://www.photographyshow.com/whats-on/stages-and-theatres/live-stage 
 
As a PAGB member, you can save £3 on standard adult entry (pay only £10.95) 

with our special discount - use promo code PAGBTPS17 to claim* 
 

If you are booking a group of 5 concession tickets, use code GRP5C and pay 
only £9.76 per person 

Book your tickets at http://www.photographyshow.com/registration 
 

The popular Behind the Lens line-up is also now available, featuring the art of long exposure, creating 
authenticity in your work, fairy-tale portraiture and much more.   Stay tuned in the New Year as we 
reveal our Video Theatre, Drone Zone and 360 and Virtual Reality Stage. Plus, we’ll be sharing our 
much-anticipated Super Stage programme to brighten up your January! 
 

Find out what’s going on at https://www.photographyshow.com/whats-on 
 

We look forward to seeing you in March. 
 

* Discount codes will expire on 15 March 2017 and cannot be used in conjunction with any other promotion, including Concession discounts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.photographyshow.com/whats-on/stages-and-theatres/live-stage
http://www.photographyshow.com/registration
https://www.photographyshow.com/whats-on
https://www.photographyshow.com/whats-on
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FANTASTIC WORLD CUP RESULT FOR SMETHWICK AND FOR THE UK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You can find photographs from the Top 21 Clubs in e-news 178 extra, Volumes 1 & 2 
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The GB Cup 2017 – JUST ONE WEEK 
CLOSING 15 January 2017 

 

                                                            Entry Fees for Each GB Cup  
                                                                                                        (to defray costs which are also being subsidised from Sponsorship income) 
 

                                                            GB Cup (Open) £7.50 per club 
                                                    GB Cup (Small Clubs) £7.50 per club 
                                                    GB Cup (Natural History) £7.50 per club 
                                                    

THE GB CUP 2017 IS SPONSORED BY www.paperspectrum.co.uk 
  

The Great British Cup (Large Clubs Open)  
 

1.1 Each club must submit 15 PDI – ONLINE.  
1.2 Natural History PDI are NOT permitted and, if included, the judges will be asked 

to assess them strictly as pictorial PDI, not as Nature.  Please comply fully with 
this rule. 

1.3 No photographer may have more than 4 PDIs and there must be at least 6 
photographers in the entry. 

 

The Great British Cup (Small Clubs Open) 
 

 2.1 Each club must submit 10 PDI – ONLINE.  
 2.2 Natural History PDI are NOT permitted and, if included, the judges will be asked 

to assess them strictly as pictorial PDI, not as Nature.  Please comply fully with 
this rule. 

2.3 No photographer may have more than 4 PDIs and there must be at least 4 
photographers in the entry. 

 

The Great British Cup (Nature) 
 

3.1 Each club may submit a minimum of 3 and a maximum of 21 PDI – ONLINE. 
3.2 The Winning Club will be decided on the aggregate of the10 highest scoring PDIs.  

If a Club has entered fewer than 10 PDIs it cannot qualify for the Club trophy.  
Individual awards will be available at the discretion of the judges including “PAGB 
Nature Photographer of the Year” based on an individual’s best 3 PDIs.  You are 
encouraged to enter even if you have only one Nature photographer in your Club.  
The judges will recognise all aspects of Nature. 

3.3 No photographer may have more than 3 PDIs. 
3.4 The Natural History definition is here www.fiap.net/docs/definition/DefNat-en.pdf. 
3.5 The GB Cup is not a Wildlife Competition but photographs which comply with the 

Wildlife definition and which are marked (W) may be considered for a Wildlife 
Individual Award. 

 
For the Full Rules, Explanatory Notes and Entry Form visit 
http://www.thepagb.org.uk/competitions/great-british-cup 

 
 

http://www.thepagb.org.uk/competitions/great-british-cup
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DON’T MISS 

The  

arena 
Annual 

Seminar 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://arenaphotographers.com/arena-seminar-2017/
http://arenaphotographers.com/arena-seminar-2017/
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To achieve a coveted PAGB Award for Photographic 
Merit you need to enter the required number of photos 
at the level you are aiming for and submit them to 6 
expert Adjudicators scoring (voting) between 2 and 5. 
 

2 is a NO Vote 
3 is a VERY NEAR MISS 
4 is a YES Vote 
5 is good enough for the next level 
 

For CPAGB and DPAGB the Distinction is awarded for 
an average of 20 per photograph but you can see that 
this equates to only TWO Adjudicators voting YES (4) 
and FOUR voting NEAR MISS (3).  In effect 4 of them 
were not totally convinced.   
 

The PAGB is perfectly satisfied at this level but, when 
putting your application together, you should be aiming 
for all SIX Adjudicators to vote YES, for a total of 24, 
and that’s how mentors should be advising you. 
 
For the MPAGB an average of 22½  is required, across 20 
photographs so you can see how difficult this is and how great an 
achievement it is. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE 
RECEIVES THE FIAP PLAQUE 
AS A FIAP EXHIBITION VENUE 

 

The Old Schoolhouse, home of Smethwick P.S., 
is a UK official FIAP (Fédération Internationale 
de l'Art Photographique) Exhibition Centre and 
is also used by the Royal Photographic Society 
for many of its group meetings. The venue plays 
host to many other important local and national 
visiting exhibitions throughout the year. 
 

The picture shows, the FIAP Vice 
Chairman, Freddy Van Gilbergen 
EFIAP HonFIAP, from Belgium, 
congratulating Roger Parry ARPS 
EFIAP ESFIAP MPAGB HonPAGB at the 
unveiling of the Plaque. 

http://www.thepagb.org.uk/services/recorded-lectures/
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                                         Hi Dave,  What is the difference between an “image” and a 
                                         “photograph” and when did we become “authors”? 
 
                                                Dave.      Well I think “image” is pretentious, but I guess it started when 
                                                slides were replaced by projected digital images.  The PAGB decided a 
                                                while ago that “photograph” was a good way to describe a photograph, 
but it doesn’t seem to have been fully accepted yet.   As for “author”, whilst some dictionaries accept 
that it can be a maker of anything, Dave prefers the narrower definition of a person who produces 
written work, not photographs.  
 
The panel alongside lists all the people who have been the 
 “Famous Dave Featured Photographer”.       Only one other 
Federation has bothered to make a nomination, despite very 
frequent reminders.  This is the last call.  Dave has better 
things to do with his time. If your Federation doesn’t give me 
a name soon, I will close the project down.   
 
 

 

 
 

       Famous Dave 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT – SELF HELP GROUPS 
 

It is really pleasing to hear news of so many local groups being established to help and 
encourage their members to achieve PAGB Awards.  One in Dorchester even hosted a 
full Workshop recently, on behalf of the SCPF.  I have heard of new groups in Exeter, 
Thornbury and North Wales.  The NWPA one is quite new but already has a useful 
website in the making at http://distinctionsandsalons.co.uk/ 
 

There is also a thriving community on Facebook helping each other and many of them have posted 
their photographs – complete with their scores – from the last Adjudication in Stirling.  So thanks to 
Ceri, Gary, Maybeth, Dave, Ken, Jeremy, Sheona, John and many more.  Check them all out at  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/photodistinctions/.   
 

They, and dozens more successful applicants at DPAGB, DPAGB and MPAGB, will feature in Awards 
for Photographic Merit, Volume 6, available from the PAGB Recorded Lecture Service later in the 
year.  Watch e-news for further information and be the first to book it for your Club. 
 
 

http://www.essentialphoto.co.uk/
http://distinctionsandsalons.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/photodistinctions/
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Book tickets for The Photography Show 2017 - Behind the Lens Theatre programme launched 
 

The Photography Show, a destination for all image creators, returns to the NEC on 18-21 March. Try, and buy, 
all the latest kit from over 250 brands, get practical tips from some of the best photographers around and find 
everything you need to inspire the next step of your photography journey. The Behind the Lens Theatre 
programme is now online and will feature fairy-tale portraiture, the art of long exposure, creating authenticity in 
your work and astrophotography, plus much more.  Visit  http://www.photographyshow.com/welcome 

 

As a PAGB member, you can save £3 on standard adult entry (pay only £10.95) 
with our special discount - use promo code PAGBTPS17 to claim* 

 

If you are booking a group of 5 concession tickets, use code GRP5C and pay 
only £9.76 per person 

Book your tickets at http://www.photographyshow.com/registration 
 

This year, we have some great additions to announce; we're going bigger with the Video Theatre programme 
where you can find out how to integrate moving image into your photography skill-set, and we'll have a new 
Drone Zone and 360 & Virtual Reality Stage on the exhibition floor where you can immerse yourself in exciting, 
innovative technology and discover how it can enhance your projects. Of course, the old favourites such as the 
Super Stage and Live Stage will be back too - programmes will be announced soon. 
 

We look forward to seeing you in March. 
 

* Discount codes will expire on 15 March 2017 and cannot be used in conjunction with any other promotion, including Concession discounts. 
 

 
 

FIAP WORLD CUP 
 

You can see all the 
Individual Awards 

and the entries from 
all the top clubs in  

the supplements to 
this issue of e-news 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Return to the e-mail 
0r browse the  

Website at  
www.pagbnews.co.uk 

 
COMLEKCI by Ahmet niyazi Sertkalayci, Honourable Mention in the FIAP Club’s World Cup 2016 

http://www.photographyshow.com/welcome
www.pagbnews.co.uk
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AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT -  ADVICE AT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once again, the PAGB will have a stand at the Photography Show in Birmingham 
where we will be offering Awards for Photographic Merit, (APM), 1:1 Advisory 
Sessions.   We will have several qualified APM judges in attendance to critique 
any work you wish to bring along, (Print or PDI), leading to a much greater chance 
of success.  
 

For an appointment slot please e-mail rod@creative-camera.co.uk saying what day you 
are coming, what level you are interested in (CPAGB DPAGB MPAGB) and what you 
are bringing (Print or PDI).    These were very well received in 2016, a highlight of the 
Show for many, so please don’t delay. Places may be limited on some days and 
remember you can get a discount on tickets to the Show using the code PAGBTPS17. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.swpp.co.uk/convention/
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The Gentle 
Touch 

by 
Bob Given 

Catchlight CC 
 

Awarded a 
PAGB Ribbon 

in the Print 
Championship 

2016 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FBPE MEDAL FOR 
ROSS MCKELVIE 
 
Ross receiving his  
hard-earned FBPE  
medal recently from  
Andy Fryer of BPE. 
 
 

 
http://www.britishphotographicexhibitions.org.uk/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.britishphotographicexhibitions.org.uk/
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Marcin Ciesielski is a multi-awarded photographer, including multiple gold medals at Px3 Prix de la Photographie 
Paris, the Trienenberg Super Circuit and many other international exhibitions.   This is what he says about his work. 
 

I work on images together with my wife, Sylwia. She is my main stylist, and we constantly 
share ideas, hunt for outfits and props and plan future work together. It is fantastic to 
share your passion with a loved one as, firstly you have a company on 4 am trips to 
capture first morning light, and secondly, no one scolds you when you spend all your 
resources on photography. However, our pictures would not be the same without a lot 
of other people who work with us, preparing dresses, props, taking care of hair and 
make-up and, of course, modelling for us.  
 

                                                         

                                                        We are currently working on four distinctive series of pictures. The 
                                                        first is "Head Full of Dreams", depicting everyday moments from 
                                                        alternative worlds we dream of, like our and yet different, full of 
                                                       wonder and beauty, contradictions and surprises. These images 
                                                       are mostly composites, as we wish to depict something beyond and 
                                                       above our reality. Our aim is to make scenes look realistic enough 
                                                       to make the viewer feel familiar but puzzled with some unexpected 
                                                       elements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The second series is “The Dollmaker’s Workshop” and our “libretto” is as follows - “There is an old 
dollmaker who steals the souls of girls and adds them to his dolls. And the dolls become truly 
beautiful, because their eyes are not empty anymore. What happens to the girls, don't ask me, I can't 
tell? But I have heard some say that they have seen the dolls shed tears, thinking about their fate.”  
 

We take images of models and change them into ball-jointed dolls. Obviously, there is a big dose of 
post-processing and digital art involved. Each doll is a huge adventure, as we are looking for a perfect 
match between model’s features with proportions and shapes typical for dolls. There is no ready recipe, 
every doll is different, every doll requires something else from us. 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
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Our third series, of portraits, fashion and beauty images, is much more traditional 
and focused on working with light, colours and textures. It is less about post-
processing and more about preparation and looking for a perfect light. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
And finally, "SyliMar", our fantasy and science fiction series. Similar to the "Head Full 
of Dreams" but less realistic, infused with magic, strange creatures and often inspired 
by famous legends, fairy-tales, and myths.  (Pictures on next page). 
 

Marcin Ciesielski 
For more of my photographs, please check my Facebook page 

http://www.facebook.com/qpixels or my website http://www.qpixels.com 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.qpixels.com
http://www.facebook.com/qpixels
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"SyliMar", our fantasy and science fiction series. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Power  
Plant  

by 
 Mike  
Blair 

 DPAGB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.southamptoninternationalexhibition.co.uk/
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http://www.timelineevents.org/product.php/283/photographing-people-a-day-of-theory-and-putting-it-into-practice-18th-february-2017 
http://www.timelineevents.org/product.php/284/photographing-people-pt-2-processing-the-image-18th-february-2017 

www.timelineevents.org
www.timelineevents.org
www.timelineevents.org
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FINAL ROUND ENTRY IN THE INTER-CLUB PRINT CHAMPIONSHIP 
2016 BY SMETHWICK P.S., WHO FINISHED FOURTH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                 Silver Medal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click on the pictures to view them more comfortably on the e-news website 
 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
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The recent e-news article about the London Salon generated a lot more response than your editor 
expected – lots of support and lots of questions!  So much so that we are researching another article 
about the current activities for a future issue.  In the meantime, it is a good opportunity to publish these 
interesting adverts for Amateur Photography which appeared in the various catalogues. 
  

                                                    Amateur Photography, which advertised itself in the Salon catalogue 
                                                    in 1899 as “The Only Journal which devotes special attention to 
                                                    Pictorial Photography”, had a strong connection with the London 
                                                    Salon, even when it was still the Linked Ring. 
  

                                                    FJ Mortimer, editor of AP, was listed as a member of the Linked Ring 
                                                    from 1909 and “A day in June”  by FJ Mortimer was reproduced in the 
                                                    London Salon catalogue of 1911.  He was appointed Secretary of the 
                                                    Salon in 1919, until 1943, when he was unfortunately killed by a V2 
                                                    bomb in London.  A new AP Editor, A Sowerby, was also elected to the 
                                                    Salon.      Although 
                                                    he didn’t participate 
                                                    himself, the Deputy 
                                                    Editor, C Johnson, 
                                                    an excellent photo- 
                                                    grapher, took a very 
active role and ensured the magazine’s continuing 
support for the exhibition.  Later, the job of Secretary  
and AP representative on the Salon Committee was  
taken on by their Art Editor, Reggie Mason. Some of  
the current members remember Reggie and he was 
very popular.      (Your Editor is old enough to remember Reggie  
as AP Editor, although I never met him!) 
  

Amateur Photography supported the Salon until 1974 
and advertisements appear in the Catalogues every 
year, until Reggie Mason reported to the Salon that  
“as times were hard and money and staff time short 
AP would be withdrawing their support of the LS”. 
 
 
                                                     <<1959 

  
 
 
                                                                                      Linked Ring catalogue 1905 >> 

    
 
  
                                                                        CLICK ON the adverts 
                                                                                        to see them bigger on 
                                                                                        our website. 
 
                                                                                        CLICK ON the logo to 
                                                                                         visit the London Salon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.londonsalon.org/
http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
http://www.pagbnews.co.uk/newsletter/issue-178
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You can find photographs from the Individual Winners in e-news 178 extra, Volumes 1 & 2 
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http://www.av-group.org.uk/avnews/calendar.html?utm_source=AV+Links&utm_campaign=0aed984662-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_19e21d53b3-0aed984662-204409833 

 
AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT - APRIL 2017 - CROYDON 

 

This adjudication is now completely booked up and no further applications can 
be accepted for April 2017.  Applicants should receive further information very 
soon.  There is already a great deal of interest in the November 2017 event in the 
East Anglian Federation.  Spaces will fill very quickly, so please don’t delay. 

http://www.av-group.org.uk/avnews/calendar.html?utm_source=AV+Links&utm_campaign=0aed984662-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_19e21d53b3-0aed984662-204409833
http://www.av-group.org.uk/avnews/calendar.html?utm_source=AV+Links&utm_campaign=0aed984662-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_19e21d53b3-0aed984662-204409833
http://www.av-group.org.uk/avnews/calendar.html?utm_source=AV+Links&utm_campaign=0aed984662-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_19e21d53b3-0aed984662-204409833
http://www.av-group.org.uk/avnews/calendar.html?utm_source=AV+Links&utm_campaign=0aed984662-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2016_12_21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_19e21d53b3-0aed984662-204409833
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https://www.photographyshow.com/welcome
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VOLUME 6 IS AVAILABLE SOON  
from the  

RECORDED LECTURE SERVICE 
 

This latest DVD show has hundreds of  
successful photographs at CPAGB, DPAGB  
& MPAGB, together with all the information  

you need to decide if you are ready to apply. 
 

The standard is unchanged and previous shows are still  
perfectly valid.  Each one will provide a great evening 

of entertainment – even if you just want to see the  
photographs.                      Only available via your Club. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

www.andybeelfrps.co.uk/learning-zone
www.sony.co.uk
www.darwinclayton.co.uk
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